THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
JULY 21, 2011
SUBJECT:
APPROVE Construction BID for Freezer/cooling unit at West Hardin Middle School
ISSUE

 The Board needs to approve construction bid for the freezer/cooling unit replacement at West Hardin Middle School.
FACTS

The Kentucky Department of Education requires a local Board of Education to approve construction bids on construction projects.  The Board has previously approved an initial BG1 for this project at $50,000 for construction cost. The actual lowest base bid by C & T Design for this project was $49,965.  (See attached bid tabs and recommendation from Larry Gream, Architect)

RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education Approve construction Bid by C & T Design for Freezer/cooling unit replacement at West Hardin in the amount of $49,965.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education Approve construction Bid by C & T Design for Freezer/cooling unit replacement at West Hardin in the amount of $49,965.
